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		Voices of Families Are Needed For 
NATIONAL SURVEY  
 Experiences of Families Using Crisis Services 
for their Child, Youth or Young Adult 






		Families can help inform the planning and delivery of crisis services in their state by completing a national survey describing their experiences accessing behavioral health crisis services for their child under age 24. Mental health or substance use crisis services include law enforcement, crisis hotlines or text lines, mobile crisis teams, walk-in centers, and hospital emergency departments. All responses are anonymous.  

The survey closes July 30, 2022. 

Click below to take the survey or scan the QR code on the flyer HERE with your phone.      
https://umaryland.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1HcUI6iILdS5Ktg 

The survey is being conducted by the Family-Run Executive Director Leadership Association (FREDLA), the Institute for Innovation and Implementation at the University of Maryland School of Social Work, and the Maryland Coalition of Families.  
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